
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welbourn Church of England Primary School 

 Christmas Newsletter Friday 16th December 2022 

Tuesday 3rd January  

Inset day for staff 

Wednesday 4th January 

Back to school – Term 3 

Inspiration day – all 

children launch new topics 

/ Routine week begins.  

Mr Clarke in for Forest 

School – please can 

children wrap up warm 

and bring in some wellies 

Tuesday 10th January 

Year 6 online safety 

workshop 

Wednesday 11th January 

Joy Foundation worship  

Thursday 12th January 

Parent Forum 3.00pm 

Sunday 15th January 

Deadline for parents to 

submit applications for 

Reception September 

2023 

Friday 10th February 

Sports Hall Athletics 

competition – 6 boys and 

6 girls                            

Last day of term 

Monday 20th February 

Back to school – Term 4 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We have had such a wonderful week filled with festive fun!  

Topaz Class performed a superb Christmas Nativity called ‘Baaarmy 

Bethlehem’ on Monday and Tuesday. Their singing and acting was 

fantastic. Thank you to friends and family for coming to watch the show 

and to all the staff and children in Topaz Class for doing a great job! 

Christmas shop                                                                                       

Last week we had our school Christmas shop, which was a success! The 

children enjoyed choosing and wrapping gifts for friends and family 

members. Thank you to the Friends of School for their support and to 

Rhia McCarthy and Dani Francis for purchasing and preparing the items 

and Mrs Espin for running the shop during her lunch hour. We hope you 

enjoy your gifts from your children.  

Christmas Events                                                                                     

We enjoyed our Christmas lunch all together in the hall, from Good Lookin 

Cookin. Mrs Dame, Mrs Francis and Mrs Miller prepared the hall and 

served the children with lots of festive cheer! They very kindly made all 

our children a knitted gift, which the children loved. Thank you to our 

wonderful lunch ladies! 

  

On Wednesday, we had such fun on our walk and sang to the residents at 

Welbourn Manor from outside. It was very moving to watch their faces 

brighten as the children sang. We also enjoyed our Christingle service at 

St Chad’s Church with Rev Chris – thank you to everyone who joined us, 

including Welbourn Wonderbugs Pre-school.  

On Friday afternoon, we enjoyed having our Christmas party together in 

the hall. We sang, danced, played games and had lots of fun. We also 

had a visit from Santa! Thank you to the Wilson family and our Friends of 

School for helping to ensure that our children ended the term with gifts 

and a fun filled week!  

TTrockstars                                                                                               

We enjoyed taking part in the TTrockstars battle on Thursday, we are now 

position 8 in the school battle. Lots of our children are becoming ‘Rock 

stars’ and improving their times tables and corresponding division facts.  

Have a wonderful Christmas break! We will see you next year on January 

4th 2023! Take care and stay safe.  

Mrs T Boulter   

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

Safeguarding  

We are committed to 

safeguarding children. If 

you have any concerns 

about the welfare of a 

child, please contact the 

Lincolnshire 

Safeguarding board on 

01522782111.  

 



Festive fun, take a look… 

    Topaz Class were fantastic in their Nativity ‘Baaarmy Bethlehem’.  

 

    

 

                                               

 

  

 

 

We enjoyed making Christingles and having a beautiful Christingle Service in the 

church when the children lit the candles and sang Silent Night.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

We had a visit from Santa and a mini disco with party games. 

  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Find more photos on our social media sites on Twitter, 

Instagram and Facebook!  


